
 

 

HOSA is a Global/International organization that encourages students to explore careers in the health 

science professions, provide support to health organizations, learn leadership and teambuilding skills, 

provide service to community organizations, as well as compete in regional, state and 

global/international competitions. 

Students may complete applications in the Spring of each year for the following school year. 

Membership to HOSA closes early in September. Students entering R. Dan Nolan HOSA in August, 

enrolled in the Pre-Medical Program may still join until early September. Membership then closes due to 

the competition schedule. If you have questions, please email Pam Rahn at rahnp@manateeschools.net 

or Michelle Boculac at boculacm@manateeschools.net.  
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